
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given, Pursuant to Indiana Code 36-1-8-19, that on April 29, 2024 at 5:00 

p.m., the Monroe County Commissioners will conduct a public hearing in the Nat U. Hill Room 

of the Monroe County Courthouse, located at 100 W. Kirkwood Avenue, Bloomington, Indiana.  

The hearing will be concerning feasibility study of possible alternatives to the construction or 

reconstruction of the county jail.  The Public will be allowed to give comment.  

 

 

THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
 
H-T   ) 
BSquareBulletin )  
CATS TV  ) FYI only 
WGCL/WTTS ) 
WFHB   ) 
IDS   ) 
   
Please use the information on the Monroe County website (www.co.monroe.in.us) to access 
this Teams meeting by computer or telephone: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Posted this 17th day of April, 2024 by Mike Thomas 

 

http://www.co.monroe.in.us/

